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To: City of Waller Natural Gas Customers 
 

From: City of Waller Municipal Gas Systems 
 

This letter is being sent to inform you of the presence of a buried natural 

gas service, located between the gas meter and your home or business. 

This line is owned by you and is not maintained by the City of Waller.  
 

This underground piping is subject to the potential hazards of leakage 

and corrosion (if metallic). This piping should be periodically inspected 

for these conditions and should be repaired if an unsafe condition is 

found to exist.  
 

Local plumbing companies may be able to assist you in locating and 

inspecting these lines.  
 

Before excavating near buried gas lines, please contact the City of 

Waller. The lines will be located and marked with yellow paint or flags. 

Excavations in these areas should be done by hand.  
 

To report a gas leak or any gas emergency please call 936-372-3880, 

Monday through Friday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm or 832-768-0203 after 

hours, holidays, or weekends.  
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